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ITEMS TO DONATE:

Blankets, pillows, Bath towels, 
wash cloths, paper towels
Laundry soap
Dish soap
Shampoo/conditioners Body soap
Lotion

 
Any personal hygiene products: 
face soap, Polident, toothpaste
Snacks (low sodium/ sugar-free)
Shelf-stable food (boxes or cans)
Adult briefs
Toilet paper
Cleaning supplies

Senior Affairs is collecting food and other necessities for distribution to seniors in 
need such as shelf-stable food, toilet paper and personal hygiene items.
Items can be dropped of police substations in Albuquerque or at the Department of 
Senior Affairs offices. A list of locations, addresses, phone numbers and items can be 
found at cabq.gov/seniors. 

Donation Drive for Seniors

LOCATIONS ACCEPTING DONATIONS:
Department of Senior Affairs Offices
1620 1st NW, Albuquerque NM 87102
505-764-6400
 
Jeffery Russell Memorial Substation
12800 Lomas NE, Albuquerque NM 87112
505-332-5240
POC: Commander Jimmy Collins 
505-553-2241
 
John Carrillo Memorial Substation
8201 Osuna NE, Albuquerque NM 87109
505-823-4455
POC: Commander Paul Duran - 505-239-0609
 
Michael King and Richard Smith 
Memorial Substation
10401 Cibola Loop NW, Albuquerque  
NM 87114
505-768-4850
POC: Commander Cecily Barker  
505-503-9333
 

Phil Chacon Memorial Substation
800 Louisiana SE, Albuquerque NM 87108
505-256-2050
POC: Commander Johnny Yara  
505-228-5215
 
Shawn McWethy Memorial 
Substation
6404 Los Volcanes NW, Albuquerque  
NM 87121
505-831-4705
POC: Commander Tim Espinosa 
505-250-8731
 
Gerald Cline Memorial Substation
5408 2nd NW, Albuquerque NM 87107
505-761-8800
POC: Commander Josh Brown 
505-967-9465




